
Hello First Year Red Wolves,

My name is Kerry Tew, and I am the First Year Student Success Coordinator for the Neil Griffin College of
Business at A-State. I am here to assist you with the transition from High School to College.

In the BUSN 1003 – First Year Experience Business course you will receive the information, support and contacts
you will need to succeed at A-State. Each class will have a Peer Mentor to assist you with navigating the campus,
making connections, and finding your place or group during your first semester.

My one piece of advice to offer to first year college students is to ask for help as soon as possible – please don’t wait.
We have tremendous resources available to you, both in the Neil Griffin College of Business as well as the A-State
campus.

Attending class & time management are keys to your success as a student! College is a new start, The Neil Griffin
College of Business is here to help you navigate this new adventure and find success in and out of the classroom.
Remember, first year students ‘don’t know what they don’t know’ so please reach out to us and let us assist you.

Get Involved! Pick one or two groups/organizations to join and meet new people.
The Neil Griffin College of Business has the following student organizations:
 Accounting Club
 Cybersecurity Club
 Future Business Leaders of America – Collegiate Division
 Hospitality Major’s Association
 Sales Leadership Club
 Veritas Legas Society

The A-State Leadership Center is a wonderful place to find your group/organization to join. Don’t hesitate to
reach out to this wonderful office.

Your success is our priority – I look forward to seeing you in class and working
with each of you. Let’s have one “Howl” of a good year!

Kerry Tew
First-Year Experience Student Success Coordinator

A letter from your FYE Coordinator:


